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    February 5, 2025 
 
 
TO THE MEMBERS OF LOCAL UNION NO. 764 
OF THE INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION 
OF BRIDGE, STRUCTURAL, ORNAMENTAL 
AND REINFORCING IRON WORKERS,   
ST. JOHN’S, NEWFOUNDLAND  
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Article XII, Section 7, of the Constitution of the International Association of 
Bridge, Structural, Ornamental and Reinforcing Iron Workers, the General Executive Board of this International 
will conduct a Hearing for the purpose of reviewing the action of the General Executive Board placing Local 
Union No. 764 under International Supervision effective January 8, 2025.  
 
The Hearing will be held at the Delta Hotel, Avalon Ballroom, 120 New Gower St, St. John's, NL A1C 6K4 
on Saturday, March 1, 2025, at 10:00 am. 
 
The Hearing(s) will be conducted by a representative of this International Association.  Any current dues paying 
members of Local Union No. 764 may attend such Hearing.  All members in attendance will be allowed an 
opportunity to speak with respect to the matters reviewed at the Hearing, if they so desire. 
 
Only designated representatives of this International Association and members of Local Union No. 764 in good 
standing will be permitted to attend and participate in the Hearing.  
 

Fraternally yours, 
 

GENERAL EXECUTIVE BOARD 

   
  General Secretary 
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